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Words of the week 

Eagles overwhelm 

Hawks insufferable 

Finches marvellous 

Swifts commitment, vow 

Wrens commitment, dormitory, 
after that 

Swans ghostly 

Herons slanting 
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Thank you to everyone who came to the open 

morning on Tuesday. We really appreciate you 

taking the time to come into school and see how 

we are teaching your children. We hope that you 

found the morning informative. The next open 

morning is on Wednesday 26th October. We will 

again begin with toast, bacon sandwiches, tea and 

coffee while the children are in assembly and we 

will be more organised with our tea/coffee serving 

than we were this week! If you came along and 

you have any feedback that you would like to give 

us then we would be very pleased to receive that. 

We have attached a simple form to this newsletter 

that you can print out and send back, or request a 

copy from the office. Alternatively you can drop a 

note in, leave a message in the office or send in a 

text if you would prefer. 

 

 

 

HARVEST 

Thank you for all the wonderful gifts that you 

have sent in for Harvest. You are very generous 

and the recipients are always so grateful. They 

will be distributed on Monday morning. We look 

forward to celebrating harvest with you this 

afternoon. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
KS1 attendance award- The class with the best 

attendance was Wrens.  Well done! 
KS2 attendance award- The class with the best 

attendance this week was Herons 
 Both classes will be looking after the attendance 

Yeti for the week. 
 

BUDE RESIDENTIAL 

We would like to wish all the best to our year 5 

and 6 children who are going to Bude next week. 

We hope that they will learn many new skills, 

have fun, stay safe and that the weather is kind 

to them. We thank all the members of staff who 

are willing to give up their own time in order to 

allow our children to take part in this residential 

visit. We look forward to hearing all about it 

when they return. 

 PARENTS’ EVENINGS 

Parents’ evenings will be taking place on 

Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th October for all 

classes in school except Eagles, Hawks and Herons. 

Unfortunately Eagles and Hawks teachers are 

unable to hold meetings on those nights so we will 

need to move them to the week after the half term 

and will be holding them on Tuesday 25th October 

and Wednesday 26th October. Miss Sharpe is 

currently signed off school ill. We are hoping that 

she will be able to return to school soon. When we 

know an exact date we will rearrange the Parents’ 

evenings for Herons class, hopefully we will try to 

make this the same as the Eagles and Hawks but 

we cannot guarantee this until we know when Miss 

Sharpe is able to return to work. We apologise for 

the inconvenience that these changes will mean 

for you. Forms for times will be sent out today. 

 
MACMILLAN CAKE SALE 

Thank you so much to everyone who has sent in 

cakes for the MacMillan cake sale today. We will 

let you know how much we have raised after they 

have been consumed! 

 

CHRISTCHURCH SOCIAL MORNINGS 
Every Thursday from 6th October the Church will be 

open from 9.30am until 12.00pm.  
Tea, coffee, a snack and chat will be available in 
the meeting room. Please join us, bring a friend, 

we look forward to seeing you. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

OPEN MORNING FEEDBACK FORM 

 

 

I attended the open morning on Tuesday 27th September 

 

What I thought was good was - 

 

 

 

I think it can be improved by - 

 

 

 

Any other comments - 

 

 

 

Name (optional)………………………………………………………………... 

PTA DISCO 

Lots of children have 

already bought tickets for 

the PTA discos taking place 

next Thursday. Tickets are 

available in the school office 

if your child has not already 

got one and would like to 

come and take part in the 

disco. 

 

RECOMMENDED APPS FOR LEARNING 
For EYFS and Key Stage One – Build a ship 
This is a fun app, in which, you can build your 
own ship and then sail it on the sea. 

 
For Key Stage 2 – Alice's Adventures in 
Wonderland: Oxford Bookworms 
An opportunity to read an abridged version of 
this English classic.  Read the text and then have 
a go at answering the questions. 

 

 
 

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
This week we found out that we have been 

awarded the full international school award.  The 
International School Award is a badge of honour 

for schools that do outstanding work in 
international education, such as through links 
with partner schools overseas. Fostering an 

international dimension in the curriculum is at 
the heart of the British Council’s work with 

schools, so that young people gain the cultural 
understanding and skills they need to live and 

work as global citizens. 
We will continue to develop our international 

work in school and look forward to sharing our 
next projects with parents and the wider 

community. 
 


